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MINUTES of an adjourned regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Redlands 
held in the Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, at 9:00 A.M. on 
May 18, 1999. 

 
PRESENT  William E. Cunningham, Mayor 
  Geni A. S. Banda, Mayor Pro Tem 
  Pat Gilbreath, Councilmember 
  John L. Freedman, Councilmember 
  Gary George, Councilmember 
 
  Gary M. Luebbers, City Manager 
  Bonnie Johnson, Finance Director 
  Tina Kundig, Accounting Manager 
  Lorrie Poyzer, City Clerk 
 
ABSENT  None 
 
WORKSHOP 
 
 1999-2000 Proposed Budget - City Manager Luebbers presented a fund balance 

reconciliation update for fiscal year 1999-2000 revised as of this morning which 
shows a $973,447.00 reserved.  Also prepared for this meeting was a revised 
budget recap and revised revenue detail for the Municipal Utilities Department. 

 
 Proposed budgets were reviewed by the City Council as follows: Municipal 

Utilities Department and Police Department. 
 
 Councilmembers concurred to continue their discussion on the proposed budget 

at the 3:00 P.M. session. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
  
 There being no further business, the City Council meeting adjourned at 

11:32 A.M. The next regular meeting will be held on May 18, 1999, at 
3:00 P.M. 

 
 
 

__________________________________ 
City Clerk 


